
 

 

 
Thursday, 14th January 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Whole class Zoom sessions 
 
We have thought long and hard about how we can make children feel more part of their class during this difficult 
time for them. We have now decided to hold whole class Zoom sessions for each class once a week. The first Zoom 
meeting will take place on Friday 22nd January.  
 
We are going to try to make the sessions fun, whilst enabling the children to be able to see and talk to their friends 
and teacher altogether. We are encouraging all children to take part, therefore it is important that you sign and 
return the Zoom Home/School agreement (if not already done so), so that their teacher can allow them into the 
meeting.  
 
We hope that the children will enjoy these sessions and we would welcome your feedback once they have taken 
place. 
 
With this in mind, please find on the reverse, a timetable of when the sessions will take place together with a Zoom 
link in order for the children to attend weekly.  We have planned the timetable to ensure that each child will have 
the opportunity to join the sessions, even if they have a sibling in school. Please remember that when Zoom prompts 
you to put your name in that you use your child’s name.  Also, be reminded that unless a Zoom protocol has been 
completed and returned, your child will not be able to participate.  
 
 Yours faithfully 
 
Mrs Gill Marrion 
Headteacher 
 
 



 

Zoom whole class sessions from Friday 22nd January 2021 
 

Time of session Class/es 

9:00 – 9.30 Crystal & Sapphire 

9.30 – 10.00 Moonstone & Topaz 

10.00 – 10.30 Amethyst 

10.30 – 11.00 Diamond 

11.00 – 11.30 Opal 

11.30 – 12.00 Jet 

1.00 – 1.30 Jade 

1.30 – 2.00 Ruby 

2.00 – 2.30 Emerald 

2.30 – 3.00 Turquoise 
 

Individual class Zoom links for the above sessions have been emailed out to each class.  Please refer to 
your letter accordingly. 


